
From: Allison Taylor
To: City Council
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Docket Item 1
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 5:39:04 AM

Hi - I live at 2324 NW 198th Street, Shoreline, and I encourage you to to approve
 Comprehensive Plan Docket item 1. Please investigate setting a v/c ratio limit on collector
 arterials.

-- 
Allison Taylor
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